Dear Christopher,

After much consideration, the Master in Teaching Program admissions committee at The Evergreen State College has denied your application for admission to the 2002-2004 MIT class. 

Although your application was excellent in many ways, the committee felt that your experience with children of the age you want to teach has not been substantial enough for admission at this time. Given your strong academic record and interest in teaching, the committee does suggest that if you are still interested in the MIT program, that you apply again next year, after gaining additional experience with adolescents and documenting your success with them in a letter of recommendation.  

Sincerely,

Scott Coleman, Director

Master in Teaching Program

